
HUB - BURNABY COMMITTEE 
June Meeting Minutes 
Date: Tuesday , June 10th. 2014 Time: 6:45to8:45PM
Location: Bob Prittie Metrptown Library (Meeting Room) 6100 Willingdon Ave, Burnaby, BC V5H
4N5

In Attendance 
  Keith Lim, Cathy Griffin,  Aaron Dixon, Dennis Hansen (Chair), David Farey, Natasha Silva, Ken
Robb
1. Review of Previous Meeting Minutes.

a. No changes 
b. Moved to  adopt Keith, Second David:  Carried 

2. Review meeting Agenda
a. Add new item on finances, funding and spending 

3. Old Business 
a. report on activities

a.i. Thank you letters
a.i.1. Draft thank you letters prepared, not sent.  Drafts circulated  

a.ii. Canada Bikes Day
a.ii.1. Burnaby Hub reps met with City Council Reps, Anna Kang, Rav Daliwahl and

BBy staffers I Wasson and S Ramsey.  Event included a ride with BBy staffers and
review of Sprott overpass.  Overpass is provincial jurisdiction.  Hub reps indicated
problems with over pass.  Thank you letter to BBy reps required.   

a.iii. Burnaby Environment Day festival.
a.iii.1. BBy Hub had a table at event and provided information and maps.  Low

participation by public, event was not well advertised.
a.iv. Hats Off Day.

a.iv.1. BBy Hub shared a booth with Giro de Burnaby organizers. Lots of action at
booth for free stuff provided by Giro staff, some interest in HUB  

b. June July Events Planning
c. – Giro di Burnaby

c.i. Dennis working with Giro organizers and Pedal heads to set up a kids event
prior to Giro races.  Prop0osed location at Hastings and Ingleton Park.  Cathy
to review proposed venu and report on suitability for kids event. 

d. –Community Bike Fair June 20th. Edmonds Community School?ess
d.i. Dennis to investigate role for HUB participation 

4. New Business;
a. A) Updates from HUB Central.   
b. Proposal to have a HUB Summer Member picnic on July 19 in the Burnaby area, More

information to come.
c. B) Connected Regional Cycling Network Map Workshop. Monday June 16th at 6:00pm

at the HUB Office. 
c.i. Information in Appendix.  BBy hub members wantintg to attend should register.

c.ii. Dennis and Keith are planning to attend.
c.ii.1. Discussion on BBy Hub map issues for Dennis and Keith to

address at Workshop.Focus on gaps in the inter municipality cycle
route linkages and some cycle route gaps:



c.ii.1.a. Kingsway through New West, Burnaby and Vancouver.
This is the most direct route between these communities and
needs work at municipal linkages

c.ii.1.b. East end of Greenway at New Westminster needs
linkage to New West cycle routes

c.ii.1.c. West end of Rumble at Boundary needs Vancouver link
c.ii.1.d. Moscrop and Boundary needs link to Vancouver cycle

routes
c.ii.1.e. 16th ave needs linkage to New Westminster in Caribou

road area
c.ii.1.f. Victory Street needs linkage to Vancouver cycle routes
c.ii.1.g. Marine Drive and Boundary cycle linkages required

between BBy and Vancouver
c.ii.1.h. Marine Drive and New West cycle linkages required 
c.ii.1.i. Lougheed and Boundary linkage to Vancouver and

Greenway 
c.ii.1.j. Barnet highway linkage to Port Moody
c.ii.1.k. Cameron Road and north road linkage to Coquitlam

cycle routes
c.ii.1.l. In Burnaby suggest linkage along Holmes street to link

Caribou road and Richmond street (New West)
c.ii.1.m. Sherbrook at 10th Ave needs cycle link. 

d. Hub Organized Rides
d.i. Cathy volunteered to set up rides for public two times a month for summer.  Cathy to

check with HUB (Van) on liability and safety instructions and info on organizing rides
e. HUB AGM Saturday June 21st.

e.i. All Hub members welcome
e.ii. Item for discussion at AGM need to be submitted in advance.  See Hub website for

details
e.iii. Next Seasons Meeting Time and Location 
e.iv. Recommended meet at Metro town library Sept to Dec and then review use of other

libraries in Burnaby.
e.v. Meeting night, second Tuesday in month

f. Letter and Communication Committee
f.i. Cathy volunteered to write letters on behalf of BBy Hub

f.i.1. Thank you letters (Canada Bike Week, Environment Day)
f.i.2. Letters of support 

f.ii. Keith volunteered to set up an archive of letters and a contact list of letter recipients
and subject.

Appendix
On Wed, May 28, 2014 at 11:26 AM, Erin O`Melinn <erin@bikehub.ca> wrote:

We're hosting a HUB workshop, and we hope you can come.

With the region's mayors ready to present their transportation and funding plan, and attention on the
upcoming referendum, this is a very important time to clearly communicate the importance of a
connected cycling network across the region. Currently there are significant gaps in an adequate
cycling network so that people can safely, comfortably cycle to major destinations in Metro
Vancouver. 



As HUB committees you are working to address these gaps all the time, but we don't have a unified
visual record of them, and our highest priority route requests. A map showing our vision of a
connected regional cycling network will be a powerful tool to use when working with staff, decision-
makers and the general public to engage them in HUB membership and committees.

We invite all HUB local committee members to attend this June workshop to help us create a
compelling visual story of how incomplete the network currently is, and what areas to focus on first.
Please share this invite out to your committee listservs or any other ways you communicate with
committee members.

We'd like to have the best possible attendance and representation from different committees, so
please indicate your availability for 

Monday June 16 and Wed June 18 here in this doodle scheduling poll so we can set the date that
works for most.

You are also welcome to submit your ideas in advance by email if you aren't able to make it. If you
would like to call in to the meeting, please let me know.

Erin

Erin O'Melinn

Executive Director

HUB: Your Cycling Connection

Website bikehub.ca | Phone  604.558.2002  

Twitter @wearehub | Facebook wearehub


